
Announcements    

Tuesday December 3, 2024 

Blue Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 

 

• Warhawk Interact full group meeting at North Campus Jr study hall, from 2:45-3:10 
 

• Vanguard Ensemble Meeting at North Campus band room N102, from 2:45-3:45 
 

• Students interested in intramural basketball, YOU CAN STILL TURN IN YOUR FORMS 
at the South Campus office or the North Campus Activity office. The first day of games 
will be Monday, Dec. 9.  

 

• 10th & 11th graders - Have you ever thought about a career in healthcare? Do you like 
taking care of others? Would you like the opportunity to participate in a paid work 
experience in a healthcare setting?  
If yes, you should attend the informational meeting for … 
Health Youth Apprenticeship for Certified Nursing Assistants  
A mandatory meeting for students interested in applying for the Health Youth 
Apprenticeship Program for Nursing Assistant* will be held on December 12th, at 4:30 
pm in the North Campus junior study hall room.  
Parents are encouraged to attend. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. King  

 

• Ready to be in the spirit of giving this holiday season? This week is the last week to 
help make the holiday special and support families and children in need by taking a tag 
off the Giving Tree! Take a tag, shop for the item, and return it unwrapped to the tree at 
either campus by December 6th. Look for the informational fliers around school or ask 
Mrs. Lindmair for more details! 

 

• Our Lost & Found is overflowing, if you are missing a sweatshirt, a lunchbox, maybe a 
water bottle…possible a pencil case or anything else. We even have a few jackets that 
have been found. Please come to the front office and take a look at the Lost & Found 
table before your Thanksgiving break.  
 

 


